
Issue:  2019 Q2 

Quarterly Newsletter 

Abbeycliffe Residential Care Home 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also had the 

pleasure of Wendy 

who has been with us 

on respite care. 

New Residents 

 
We welcome Anne to 

our Abbeycliffe family. 

…Wendy who turned 70 years 

old 

Sonia, our new Activities 

Co-ordinator.  

She will be organising all 

activities, excursions and 

events for our residents. 

If you have any ideas 

please let her know. 

Joe, our new exercise coach  

from Super Stars Coaching. 

 He will be coming into the 

home every other Tuesday to do 

exercises with all the residents.  

Birthdays 

We have had lots of birthdays to celebrate this quarter.  

We wish you a Happy Birthday… 

…Renee, Patricia, Kathleen, Betty, Joan, Gladys, Dilys, Jean & Annie. 

We have also celebrated two big birthdays… 

 

 

…And Ethel who turned 90 years 

old  

 

 

We also welcome… 

 



 

 

 

 

Inhouse Activities 

 
The residents have enjoyed 

performances from Wayne Allen on 

31st May and from Ian Jenkins on 1st 

May and 18th June. 

 

MOVIE NIGHT – THE LAUNCH OF THE NEW PROJECTOR 

On Friday 5th April we had the launch of the new 

projector screen for movie night. We watched Mama 

Mia and had a fantastic night singing and dancing along 

to all the Abba classics. 

They have also enjoyed movie nights on 3rd May and 8th 

June. 
 

 

Movie nights have now been moved to the first 

Saturday evening of the month.  



 

On Wednesday 17th April some of our residents had a trip out to the Welly 

Community Café for the Easter afternoon Tea and Cabaret. They had a great time and 

enjoyed a selection of sandwiches and cakes. 

 

 

 

 

 

Events 

 

On Thursday 6th June some of our residents enjoyed a 

trip out to Radcliffe Rotary Club for the Golden Olden 

Afternoon Beach Party. The residents enjoy dancing 

and singing along with their resident singer Jessica. 

On Wednesday 26th 

June, our residents 

welcomed Ester Martin 

and her clothes show. 

This was an opportunity 

for all our residents to 

purchase some new 

clothes. 

Dates for the diary 

 9th July & 15th September 

Ian Jenkins will be performing for 

our residents in the lounge at 2pm. 

31st July & 27th September 

Wayne Allen will be performing for 

our residents in the lounge at 2pm. 

6th July, 3rd August & 7th 

September - Movie Nights, from 

6pm on the projector in the 

lounge. 

19th September - Radcliffe Borough 

Rotary Club, Golden Olden 

Afternoon, Country and Western, 

from 1pm till 3.30pm. 



Condolences 

We have sadly lost two of our friends. 

 

 

 

  

 

 
Edith’s funeral will be taking place on Wednesday 3rd July. 

She will be leaving from Abbeycliffe at 1.15pm where we 

are invited to follow the funeral car to East Lancashire 

Crematorium in Radcliffe for a ceremony that begins at 

1.30pm. The wake is at the Bay Horse on Parr Lane in 

Bury, BL9 8JN. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 18th August 

Abbeycliffe’s Summer Fayre 

2pm till 4pm  

£1 Entry 

 

 

WE ARE NOW IN SEARCH OF DONATIONS 

We are looking for alcohol, sweets, chocolates or any unwanted gifts, books, 

household items, etc. However, please ensure these are in good condition. 

This is to raise funds for our residents so they can enjoy more activities and day 

trips out, thank you. 

Mary Edith 

Contact us 

Abbeycliffe Care Home 

50 School Street 

Radcliffe,  

Greater Manchester 

Lancashire 

M26 3BP 

 

Our thoughts are with their 

friends and families and we will 

miss them dearly. 

 

Any inquiries please contact Fiona or Hayley on 0161 850 2851. 

 

https://www.carehome.co.uk/carehome.cfm/searchazref/84763#reviews

